
il 17, 2024 10:16:34 AM

 
From: Suzanne Presseault <suzanne.presseault@orangevillehydro.on.ca> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 17, 2024 10:05 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Amy Long <amy.long@orangevillehydro.on.ca>
Subject: EB-2024-0063 Generic Proceeding - Cost of Capital & Other Matters
 
Good afternoon
Orangeville Hydro confirms its intention to participate in the OEB’s Generic Proceeding
regarding Cost of Capital and matters relating to the OEB’s Cloud Computing Deferral Account
(EB-2024-0063).
 Please find below contact information for the requests.

1.  Amy Long
Orangeville Hydro Limited
Chief Financial Officer
amy.long@orangevillehydro.on.ca

 
2. Suzanne Presseault

Orangeville Hydro Limited

Senior Accountant

suzanne.presseault@orangevillehydro.on.ca

 Regards,

 
 
Suzanne Presseault CPA, CGA | Senior Accountant
 
Orangeville Hydro
400 C Line
Orangeville, ON  L9W 3Z8
Direct. 519.942.8000   
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